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Statement of Anne Bird regarding the decision of the California Supreme Court 
in the case of People vs. Scott Peterson 
 
 

I believe that the California Supreme Court made the right decision in 
upholding the murder convictions of Scott Peterson, and in their decision not to 
grant him a new trial on those issues.   
 

Regarding the death penalty, I think that Scott Peterson is where he should 
be -- in prison.  I lost my sister-in-law, Laci, and my unborn nephew, Conner.  I am 
against the death penalty in principle for everyone.  However, I do think that Scott 
Peterson is guilty and should spend the rest of his life in prison without the 
possibility of parole.   
 

 

Statement of Anne Bird 
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August 24, 2020 
 

Anne Bird is Laci Peterson’s sister-in-law, and should be identified in this way. 
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